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Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Year 8 Progress Report  
 

We are writing to inform you of the latest data report on your child sent via MyEd. 
 
This report indicates your child’s current indicator as to whether they are on track or not,  
 
E = exceeding,  
Y = Yes on track,  
N = Not on track to meet minimum expected grades. 
 
If your child is not on track, subject teachers will have given an intervention in order for them to 
achieve their potential. 
 
As always, thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

A, Wakker & A.McCormack  
 
Mr Walker and Mrs McCormack  
Head of Year 8 and Assistant Head of Year 8 
 


